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 For immediate release 

For information contact:  Water Division at 777-9857 or matti@postfallsidaho.org   

 

 
The City of Post Falls Water Division will be chlorinating the City water system beginning Nov. 1 

for 30 (thirty) continuous days as part of the routine fall maintenance. This chlorination process, 

done in the spring and the fall each year, is part of the City Water Division’s maintenance 

program to ensure safe water for City water customers. The chlorine concentration will be 0.1 to 

0.4 parts per million.  

 

An odor or different taste to the water may be noticeable during the process. Drinking water can 

be put into a pitcher and left to sit out several hours or overnight, dissipating the chlorine odor 

and taste.  

 

If you have any questions you may call the Water Division at 777-9857 or email 

matti@postfallsidaho.org.  
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